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T B C l i S Y S R E S O U R C E , T. I , 

March 23, 2009 

Mark E. Fesuure, P.E. 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, N M 875Q.S 

Dear Mr. Fenmirc: 

Please accept this letter a written objection to the application request submitted by Texland Petroleum, L.P. 
for a non-standard gas spacing and proration unit and unorthodox gas well location in the Byeis Queen Gas 
Pool fot a well in the S/2 SE/4 of Section 29, Township 18 South, Range 38E, NMPM, J,ca County, New 
Mexico. 

I f you have questions I may be reached at (713) 984-8326. 

Sincerely, 

Brad D. Bliss 
President 

Techsys Resources, 1J.C 

CC: 

Frank Pendleton - Texland 
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